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September 23, 2021 

 
Notification of Discontinuation 

 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for your patronage. 

 

We would like to inform you that we have decided to discontinue the sale of this product as 

follows. Please make a final order of the product by the due date. Your understanding and 

cooperation would be highly appreciated. 

 

1. Products 5032Type Xtal Unit (NX5032GB,NX5032GC) 

 

 

2. Reason for Discontinuation 

   Due to a review of products handled by the company as a result of structural reforms, 

 as well as availability issues including EOL for ceramic PKG. 

 

 

3 Date of notification of final required quantity  

December 15th,2021 

 

 

4 Due date for your final order 

End of March 2022 

 

 

5 Final delivery date 

End of September 2022 

 



 

6. Inquiries 

  If you have any questions, please contact rparsons@NDKXTAL.com . 

 

 

Hideyuki Oikawa  

Senior Corporate Officer and Director, General Manager of Sales & Customer Service Division 

NIHON DEMPA KOGYO CO., LTD 




